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BERWICK GUILD 
OF FREEMEN 

MARCH 
NEWSLETTER 

PIE and PEA SUPPER 

There is a Pie and Pea Supper on Saturday 25 

April at 7pm in the Town Hall.   

There will also be a talk: “Archives Revealed – 

unlocking Berwick’s Borough Archives” by our 

local Archivist, Linda Bankier.  We will also 

have available to view, a collection of David 

Moor’s photographs which he kindly gifted to 

the Freemen. 

 Please turn up on the night if you would like 

to attend. 

SUMMER TRIP 

 
This year’s Summer Trip will be a train trip to York 

on Saturday 20th June.  There will be a train leaving 

Berwick at approx. 9am, direct to York.  A boat trip 

will be arranged in York along with free time to 

explore and a meal before returning to Berwick at 

approx. 8pm. 

The cost for the trip is £15 for adults and £10 for 

children and this is payable at the time of booking.   

If you wish to go then please contact Arthur 

Herriott on 01289 332120 before 16th May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RIDING of the BOUNDS 

 
Those Freemen who wish to do so are invited to 

tour the Bounds on the traditional date which, this 

year, shall be Friday 1st May. On that day, the bus 

will leave Chapel Street at 11.30am and, following 

the trip around the Bounds, lunch will be served in 

the Town Hall. Equally, those Freemen who wish 

to do so are invited to support the Berwick Riders 

Association’s Riding of the Bounds which, this 

year, shall be on Saturday 2nd May. On that day, 

those attending shall be able to tour around the 

Bounds with others on a bus arranged by the BRA. 

Thereafter, a suitable arrangement for lunch 

together shall be made, depending upon the 

number of participants. Please note that, this year, 

the Government has moved the first Bank Holiday 

to Friday 8th May in order that it coincides with the 

75th Anniversary of VE Day. All Freemen, sons, 

daughters, widows and widowers are warmly 

invited to attend one or other event. Please contact 

Arthur Herriott on 01289 332120 before 31st 

March in order to register your preferred 

attendance. 
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